
Notice of Intent to Award a Contract under the Sourcewell Cooperative for Waste and Recycling 
Equipment and Containers 
 
The Township of Lakewood intends to participate in the Sourcewell RFP #040621-WQI contract for 
Waste and Recycling Equipment and Containers and to purchase, through said contract, a 2024 Ford 
F650 roll-off for the Township. The purchase is through Mid-Atlantic Waste Systems at 314 Bay West 
Blvd. Bldg.3 New Castle DE 19720, an authorized dealer for Wastequip, the awardee for this Sourcewell 
contract.  
 
Information regarding the contract may be found on-line at https://www.sourcewell-
mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/040621-wqi or by contacting the Township purchasing agent at 
yabraham@lakewoodnj.gov. The Township of Lakewood joined Sourcewell as of September 3, 2013. 
Sourcewell’s contract term with Wastequip is from June 2, 2021 to June 2, 2025.  
 
It is the intent of the Township of Lakewood to make a contract award to Mid-Atlantic Waste, 
authorized dealer for Wastequip, pursuant to the proposal submitted by Wastequip in response to 
Sourcewell’s request for proposal. 
  
The Township of Lakewood is permitted to execute National Cooperative purchasing agreements under 
the authority N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3).  
 
Comment period ends December 5, 2022. 
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